Dear Parents,

As you know we are committed to empowering your child and helping every
student find their voice so they can become a leader. In an effort to take
student empowerment to an even higher level, we are seeking interested
students for our Student Lighthouse Team for this new school year. Our goal
is to have student representatives from 5th and 6th grades to have the
team in place by October 1. Below is information about the process and
fimeline.

Wednesday, September 6: Classroom teachers will introduce the
opportunity to our students, explaining the process and information we're
looking for.

September 6 - September 15: Interested students can pick up an
application from their homeroom teacher.

September 6 - September 17: Students fill out the application at home and
get a parent signature. Ideas and work should be their own.

September 17: Students turn their application in to their homeroom teacher
by the end of the school day. (Late applications will NOT be accepted.)

September 20 - October 1: Applications will be reviewed by our principal
and Staff Lighthouse team and students will be chosen. Parents will also be
notified so that we can partner and support your child in another
meaningful leadership role.

October 1: New SLT members are announced!
We are excited to invite your child to apply. Please reach out to the school
office if you have any questions. THANK YOU for supporting our students as

they pursue this important leadership role in our school community!

Sincerely,
The School Lighthouse Team

LeaderinMe.



